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 Tuesday 7th February 2017
                                                                                                            
 Dear Parents,

On Tuesday 31st January the National School Categorisation Outcomes for all Primary and Secondary Schools in Wales were published.

I am pleased to report that Cleddau Reach VC Primary remained in Group One for standards of teaching and learning and Group A for the capacity of the school to identify and work towards future improvement targets. These external judgements mean that Cleddau Reach remains in the green support category.

The judgements above were made after Challenge Advisors from ERW (Education through Regional Working) identified the following strengths within Cleddau Reach.

· Trends in standards of attainment in Cleddau Reach place the school in the top 25% of similar catchment schools in Wales.  
· The headteacher has a clear vision for the school that he communicates effectively to the staff and governors.
· The senior leaders operate very effectively as a team.
· Self- evaluation processes are systematic and draw on a wide range of first hand evidence.
· The outcomes of self-evaluation correctly identify areas for development.
· The school has an effective school improvement plan which identifies areas of focus, timescales, responsibilities and costings very clearly.
· Monitoring milestones are in place to check on progress towards the objectives set.
· Funding is used effectively to support identified priorities.
· The headteacher has effectively met all performance management targets set by the governing body during the past year, as evidenced in the performance management review.

The Welsh Assembly Government document on our website provides further information about the National Categorisation System.

I would like to thank staff, children, governors and parents for their combined efforts in ensuring that Cleddau Reach has continued to develop as a welcoming and highly effective school where each individual is supported to achieve their best.
            
 Yours sincerely,
  N. M. Groves (Headteacher)
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